Legislation Committee
Since our last meeting, I have been reviewing ACER-CART’s Bylaws, Articles, Policies and Protocols and have found no need for amendments. I have also consulted Roger who continues to be up to date on this matter. 
Brian Kenny
Chair

Nominations and Elections committee
In keeping with our regular practice, Roger will send out the necessary announcement, calling for nominations in the various positions. I have heard form no one who plans to resign their present executive position.  
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